
 
 

 

 
 

COORDINATED STUDENT HEALTH SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

Parent Cover Letter – HB-1557 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

In accordance with Florida House Bill 1557, Parental Rights in Education, School District 
Responsibilities, requires each school district, at the beginning of the school year, to notify 
parents/guardians of each health care service offered at their child’s school and provide parents the 
option to withhold consent or decline any specific service. 

The following healthcare services are provided in Broward County Public Schools.  

• Care and treatment for illness and injury 
• Vision screening  
• Hearing screening   
• Growth and development screening (body mass index)                                

The attached form titled Parent/Guardian Consent for School Health Services requires a 
parent/guardian signature before any health-related services or health screenings can be provided to 
your child. Please be sure to return this form to your child’s school as soon as possible. 
 
Please contact Coordinated Student Health Services if you have any questions at 754-321-1575. 
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